From: Thuaire, Charles

Sent: 09 December 2014 18:40

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Royal Free hospital planning application

Please register this on m3 as an objection to 2014/6845/P
thanks

Charles Thuaire
Senior Planning Officer

Tetephone: I

From: marjorie

Sent: 09 December 2014 15:34

To: Thuaire, Charles

Subject: Royal Free hospital planning application

Dear Mr Thuaire

We wish to register our protest at the Royal Free hospital planning application to build a research
centre and a building for other purposes on Hampstead Green. The proposed building is much
too large not only for the site on which it is proposed to be built but also for the whole area. It will
distinctly impinge on the environment which is unique in London. It will cause traffic jams in an
already over crowded road system which will be detrimental not only to computers but also to
those residents living in the area.

We appreciate the facilities available at the Royal Free hospital and the work achieved in the
hospital but it would appear that this proposed new building would be better placed in a less
congested area. We also question whether the proposed building needs to be so very large and
intrusive.

Yours sincerely,

Marjorie and Gerald Don

59 Ornan Road

NW3 4QD
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